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MINISTRY OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
NEW DELHI

No. BI/244/01/15 Dated, 17" July 2019

Notification

With reference to the notification regarding vacancy announcement
for the posts of Deputy  Director(Programme) and Culture
Specialist(Research) at SAARC Cultural Centre, Colombo, the last date for
submission of applications is hereby extended up to 30t July, 2019.

(flonts -

S.R.Patnaik)
Under Secretary(SAARC)




